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LIME CLASS 

A Marvellous May! We have enjoyed lots of outdoor activities in the sunshine 

this month. We have continued to update our own sunflower diaries which have 

helped us to understand what a plant needs and planted sunflowers and tended 

to them to keep them healthy. We even gave our own opinions on how we felt 

about some of our plants using a variety of communication aids. We have been 

looking at people who help us in our community and enjoyed a variety of role play 

activities and bucket time in this lesson. We have been looking at ‘long/tall’ and 

‘short’ and making things ‘longer’, ‘taller’ and ‘shorter’ and a variety of number 

activities in maths, along with some fine motor, reading and lots of phonics 

activities.   


